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General enquiry form - Ref. 9230823

Customer
First Name Janet
Name Lew

My enguiry is I was surprised not to be contacted by
Camden Planning regarding a permission
relating to Frognal Court and (from what 1
understand) a new floor which the builders
hope to erect. [ live at 7b Netherhall Gardens
and my garden backs directly on to this block
of flats. They put a planning application in
previously and I wrote an objection letter but
this time I was not informed of the planning
application and was only told about it from a
neighbour (number 7A Netherhall Gardens.
As a result | have missed the deadline for
objection. In view of these circumstances
please would allow me an extension to put in
my complain. Thanks Mrs Lew

1 would like to be contacted by eMail
Email
NW3 5RN

If your address is not in Camden please
manually type the details in here

Ader

Contact the planning advice and information
service
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